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On behalf of President Trump and the American people, I send my best wishes
to the people of Brunei Darussalam as you celebrate your 34th National Day on
February 23, 2018.

Brunei Darussalam is our valued partner in Southeast Asia, with our friendly
relations dating back more than 170 years. The United States believes our
longstanding bilateral relationship serves as a model for cooperation in
strengthening peace and prosperity across the Indo-Pacific. We look forward
to working with Brunei Darussalam to advance our shared interests in the
economic, security, and cultural realms.

I wish His Majesty Hassanal Bolkiah and all the people of Brunei a peaceful
and prosperous year, and I extend the warmest congratulations from the
American people as you celebrate your country’s anniversary.
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